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1) Please confirm which document this representation relates to.
Schedule of Proposed Main Modifications
6) Please use this box for any other comments you wish to make.

As a Church Road resident of over 20 years, | am very much against the proposal of a road/
junction/ access from new housing coming up Church Road. It is already very frustrating for
residents trying to leave or gain access to the road at school drop off and collection time!

Extra traffic from nearly 30 houses/ families will gridlock the road further!
Also there is a varied mix of wildlife and hedgerow flora that will be devastated!

Access from Maidstone Road makes much more sense as there is already a road via
Downingbury Farm!



